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Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Singing  

On Friday 1st April, our very talented Year 3 and 4 
choir joined a number of other Haringey primary 
schools and Haringey secondary school musicians to 
perform to an audience at one of the most 
prestigious and world-renowned venues: The Royal 
Albert Hall.  

It was a delightfully exciting evening packed with 
magical performances from the Haringey Young 
Musicians ensemble including: their Symphony 
Orchestra; Big Band; Guitar Orchestra; Percussion 
Group; Steel Band; and Youth Choir. Additionally, we 
were treated to world premieres of multiple works, 
including a large-scale performance of the new 
work Songs for Unsung Heroes by Ty Lowe and Peter 
Desmond.  

Towards the end of the concert, our choir joined in 
with the singing of four songs: ‘Worthy’, ‘I Am 
Magic’; ‘My Hero Jam’; and ‘How Big Is Your Dream’. 
Click the link to see one of the songs being 
performed. Each and every one of our children sang 
their hearts out! Well done! We are so proud of you 
all.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=xU0WjmoIptY
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=xU0WjmoIptY

